
 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

Civic Holiday 2024 Hours 
For Immediate Release                                                                           July 29, 2024 

The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake wishes the community a safe and celebratory Civic 

Holiday long weekend. 

The Town Administration Building and Operations Building, Niagara-on-the-Lake 

Community Centre and Niagara-on-the-Lake Public Library are closed on Monday, 

August 5, 2024, to observe the Civic Holiday.  

The Niagara and St. Davids Pools will be open with regular operating hours. To learn 

more about the Town’s aquatics programs and pools, please visit 

https://www.notl.com/aquatics-programs.  

The Town hopes you enjoy the long weekend celebrations and looks forward to serving 

you on August 5! 

For immediate alerts, follow the Town on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
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